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We Serve

District 14-K Communicating with Our Members

Cabinet Meeting Breakfast
Nov. 11 at Bethlehem Tp.

Allentown Center City Centennial
Lions Club Receives Its Charter 

All members of District
14-K are invited and
encouraged to attend the
second Cabinet Meeting for
this year. It will be held on
Saturday morning, Novem-
ber 11 at the Bethlehem,
Township Community
Center, starting at 9 a.m.

The menu includes
eggs, bacon, sausage, blue-
berry pancakes, bread or
rolls, and coffee, at a cost of
$7.00 per person.

The business meeting
will follow the breakfast
and then New Member
Orientation.

Mail reservations and
check payable to Lions
District 14-K to ZC Lion
Paul Stoudt, 320 Hawk
Ave., Wind Gap, PA 18091,
phone 610-759-1787

The deadline was
Friday, Nov. 3, but you can
still make reservations if
you do it now!

The newest Lions club
in District 14-K, the
Allentown Center City
Centennial Lions Club, held
its Charter Night on
October 10. The event was
held in the Renaissance
Hotel at 12 N. 7th Street in
Allentown. Twenty-four
members signed the char-
ter. The Upper Lehigh Lions
Club is their sponsor and
provided the new club with
a banner and gavel. District
Governor Don Kaufman is
the club's Guiding Lion. A
welcome letter from now
PIP Bob Corlew of Lions
Clubs International was
read by IPDG Marsha
Johnston and she presented
the Club Charter to incom-
ing president Keith Royal. 

DG Kaufman and IPDG
Johnston played a key role
in starting this club, work-
ing on it since PDG Ronnie
Martin visited our district
in the spring to help canvas
the Allentown area.

They performed the
induction of Charter
Members and the installa-
tion of these club officers:
President Keith Royal,
Acting Secretary Heather
Kayes, Treasurer Stephanie
Zwetolitz, and Membership
Chairperson Vicky Kistler.

PID Bob Miller and his
wife Judy of District 14-U
were also present and PID
Bob addressed the assem-
bly.

The Upper Lehigh 
Continued on Page 2

Center for Vision Loss
Has Needs Breakfast  

The Center for Vision
Loss held its annual Lions
Needs Breakfast on
Saturday, Oct. 14 at the
Northampton Banquet &
Events Center. Fifty-two
club members from District

14-K Lions, Lionesses and
Leos gathered together with
CVL staff to celebrate our
continued collaboration for
supporting programs and
services for people with
vision loss in the Lehigh

Valley.
Following a hearty buf-

fet breakfast, Executive
Director Doug Yingling
thanked all of the clubs for
their support in 2016-2017 

Continued on Page 4

PDG Lowell Hawk presented a Lions Service Foundation check for $12,500 to Doug Yingling of
Center for Vision Loss. In this photo are some persons present when it was made. (Left to right):
Mike Wambaugh, Fred Folland, Marsha Johnston, Karlene Laub, Don Kaufman, Lowell Hawk and
Doug Yingling.                            - Photo courtesy of CVL

Congratulations  to the new Charter Members and Officers  the Allentown Center City Centennial Lions Club. Everyone was treated to a great meal , entertainment
and fellowship. Thanks to members of the Upper Lehigh Lions Club for sponsoring this new club, and thanks to the clubs who attended and presented donations.

Convention Committee Has 
Details Set for March 24-25

Seminars were finalized
for the 33rd annual conven-
tion of District 14-K when
the committee met on
Monday, October 30 at
Christ UCC Church on
Airport Road. The conven-

tion will be held on
Saturday and Sunday,
March 24 and 25 at the
Holiday Inn in
Breinigsville.

Lion Wendy Naugle has
arranged the seminars  as

follows: 9:00 to 10:00

Session - Penguins &
Peacocks - IPDG Marsha
Johnston; 2018-2919
Presidents /Vice Presidents
- 1st VDG Karlene Laub;

Continued on Page 2
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Lions Club presented the
banner to President Royal.

The following Lions
clubs presented the

Allentown Center City
Centennial Lions Club with
“seed money” donations:
Lower Lehigh (Meg
Leister), Emmaus Lioness-

Lions  (Cindy Kaufman),
Emmaus (Marty Beers),
Alton  Park (Joe Sizer),
Lehigh Valley Saturday
A.M. (PDG John Kratzer)
and Mountainville (Kevin
Blose).

Everyone gathered on
the outside deck at 6:00
p.m. for the social and food
stations. Lion Gus DeKrell,
President of the Upper
Lehigh Lions, welcomed
everyone. The invocation
was given by 1st VDG
Karlene Laub. Musical
entertainment was provid-
ed by Bob Kahle.

On the program was a
note of appreciation from
the club: “We the officers
and members of the
Allentown Center City
Centennial Lions Club,
want to take this opportu-
nity to express our appreci-
ation to the Upper Lehigh
Lions Club, IPDG Marsha
Johnston, District Governor
Don Kaufman, and the
Lions of District 14-K who
have been instrumental in
the chartering of this club.
It is our sincere wish that
through your efforts, we
may further the ideals and
objectives of Lionism.” 

Continued from Page 1

Secretaries - Lion Ed
Beishlin.   10:15 to 10:45

Session - Club Success
Stories - PDG Glen Sante;
Membership Development
& Retention - I.D. Gwen
White/D.G. D on Kaufman;
Social Media - Northwest-
ern Leo Club.                      

Keynote speaker will be
International Director
Gwen White of  Columbia,
North Carolina. She will be
accompanied by her hus-
band, PDG Rhett White.
I.D. White and District
Governor Don Kaufman
will present the seminar on
Membership Development
and Retention, with Lion
Don's motto this year,
“Every Member Matters.”

Registration forms will

be printed soon and the
committee will mail them
to all the Lions and
Lionesses on Saturday,
January 6, 2018. They will
list the seminars and the
meals that will be served.
The entrees for the
Saturday night banquet
will be tilapia stuffed with
crabmeat, pork tenderloin
with brandy apple sauce,
and vegetarian, all costing
$32.00. Chicken will not be
included, because it is $4.00
higher. When completed,
the registration form shall
be returned with payment
to registration chairpersons
PG and Mrs. Linwood
Gehris.  Delegate and alter-
nate cards will go out to
those persons selected for
the afternoon election.

Used eyeglasses and
hearing aids will be collect-
ed Saturday morning only
by Lion Jim Keller.

Lions Joanne Santee
and Sherry Hillhorn will
have charge of hospitality.
Coffee and donuts in the
morning. A vegetable and
cheese tray will be for the
social hour prior to the
evening dinner.

The noontime luncheon
will be a buffet of sand-
wiches or wraps or a com-
bination of both, at a cost of
$17.00.  The Leos will have

their own luncheon of
pizza, soda and cookies.
The top Peace Posters will
be shown by the students
who drew them. At present
four clubs have entries.

A necrology breakfast
will be held on Sunday
morning when all the
Lions/Lionesses who died
in the calendar year 2017
will be remembered,
including Past District
Governor Elmer Baer, who
died on Tuesday, October 5.
The Rev. Jay R. Wetzel,
retired pastor of St. John's
Evangelical Lutheran
Church in Bath, and a
member of the Lions, will
bring the message.  Instead
of roses, the hall will be
decorated with palm leaves
as it is Palm Sunday.

Raffle tickets will be
sold by all the clubs, with
PDG Dennis Butz in charge.
All profits after the winners
are announced will go
toward expenses for the
convention.  Sales start in
December.  Booklets on the
program and listing other
details will be given at the
convention. Clubs are
asked to seek ads from
advertisers as that, too,
helps with expenses. A let-
ter will be sent out by PDG
Bill Halbfoerster in
December.

1st Vice District Governor’s
Message

Secretaries Need to Report
Activities Electronically

It's a Great Time to be a Lion, Leo and Lioness!
As I visit clubs in District 14-K with our 1st VDG

Karlene Laub, we try to focus our talks around member-
ship, leadership, fundraisers, and club well-being.   

The last one, club well-being, is one of the most
important. A club cannot perform at its best when things
are not running smoothly.

In order to improve the health of your club you must
first maintain your membership and plan to add new
members. Maintaining membership may be easier than
you think. There is an LCI publication called “Your Club,
Your Way” found on the LCI website. You can do a search
for DA-YCYW and download a copy.

One area found in the publication “Your Club, Your
Way” includes  how you can customize your club meet-
ings to have the right fellowship and atmosphere.  Your
meetings should be designed to appeal to your members
and prospective members who want to make a difference
in your community.  You have a choice . . .  your club has
the freedom to structure your club meetings in a way that
best meets your member needs. 

Reinventing your general meeting may involve some
of the following ideas:

• Frequency of meetings . .  . some clubs meet once a
week, while others once a month.

• Established date and time for the meeting . . .
should the gathering have a set date and time or be flexi-
ble based on service activities.

• Determine meals and location . . . It is a long-stand-
ing tradition to include a meal during your meeting - but
it's not a requirement and often lengthens the meeting
and adds  to the cost of membership.

• Question traditions . . . Many clubs open with a
song or a pledge, but your club does not have to!
Determine the traditions that your members would like to
keep and drop the others.

• Examine protocol . . . Your club has the authority to
continue or eliminate items such as a head table for club
leaders and visitors, acknowledging members in order of
rank. Some clubs prefer an atmosphere where everyone is
on an equal level with one another.

Just remember to phase change in slowly and make
sure your members have agreed to the changes.
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Your Club, Your Way
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DON KAUFMAN
District Governor

KARLENE LAUB
1st Vice District Governor

VACANT
2nd Vice District Governor

CHERYL FATZINGER
Cabinet Secretary

DAVID DANIEL
Cabinet Treasurer

The busy holiday schedule is before us. Out time with
our families is as important as our time helping those in
our community and extended community. Although I've
been busy, I am enjoying the things I am learning as VDG.  

This month I'd like to send a shout out to all our sec-
retaries.  From the 14-K Cabinet secretary to our club sec-
retaries, these dedicated Lions wear many hats. They are
the Lions who keep our organization organized.  They are
responsible for keeping accurate and complete records.
They forward copies of the minutes to all members. They
attend Zone meetings to pass on information from District
and LCI. They send and receive correspondence and pass
the info on to members. They provide information to the
newsletter editors. There are too many jobs to mention. 

I attended a training session in Harrisburg on
Saturday and one of the things the State leaders stressed
was the fact that the secretaries need to report, via the
website, all the service projects and events your clubs are
doing.  We have a partnership with the Bill Gates
Foundation that matches our donation of 30 million.
However, for us to partner with foundations such as this,
we must show the number of service projects we perform
and the number of man hours for these projects. “Man
hours” are the number of people who work at the event
times the number of hours the event is held. Writing them
on the Membership Report means nothing to LCI as there
is no one there to sit and read these reports. Everything is
being done electronically. Please ask your secretary if
he/she is reporting activities electronically.  If not, LCI is
reporting to us that your club has done “0” activities. This
is a very big issue in our District and in the State.  Please
do the electronic submissions. If you do not have a com-
puter, find someone who does. If you do not know how to
do the electronic activities, please call me and I will be
happy to help you. 

1st VDG Karlene Laub

In Lionism,

VDG Don Kaufman
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Dates to Remember
PDG Advisory Committee

Executive Committee

Cabinet Meeting #2

Charitable Enterprises

H H H  H H H  H

NOV.. 6

7

11

20

PIN TRADER
BOB KUCSAN

Pins & Banners

Call 610-759-5137

wants
your

Convention  
Committee 
Has Details Set

Allentown Lions Club
Receives Charter



Since the new directory has been released, the following
changes/corrections are needed. Please note the changes: 

•    Pg. 9 - Global Service Team Coordinator - Should be
IPDG Marsha Johnston

• Pg. 18 - Zone Chair Daniel Lombard's contact infor-
mation. His info  was missing on Pg. 72.

• Pg. 19 - Top of Page: Karlene Laub (correct first name
spelling.)

• Correct email address for Charlotte Becker to  becker-
ckay@hotmail.com

• Add a second email address for ZC Wendy Naugle:
wennau1@gmail.com

• Correct email address for Micelle Sadler:
schadm1@nationwide.com  

The above information was sent a while ago, but has not
been printed in the TT. 

Additional Changes:   
Pages 9 and 19 - Lion Patty Vahey is not a zone chairper-

son for Region 2, Zone A.
Page 75 - Please use this e-mail only for PDG Glen Santee,

Sr. -   dandlionpa@verizon. net.
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LIONS CLUBS ACTIVITIES

(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month prior to publication,
sent in by Lions club secretaries to the Editor.   Mail to: Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath,
PA 18014 or E-Mail: tattletailer14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.) REMINDER: Pictures of
club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

REGION I
ALBURTIS:  On  September 5 at a picnic in Lockridge Park we planted a tree as part of our environmental project. .
. .Hoagie sale  planned for September 19. . . . On October 31 we will have  a Trick or Treat station at the Alburtis
Community Center as part of the center's family trick or treat. . . .On November 10, our club will have a free Veterans
Day lunch at Zion Lehigh Church in Alburtis.

ALTON PARK:   No September report. 

EMMAUS LIONESS LIONS:   Board approved $5,000.00 contribution to Center for Vision Loss needs breakfast and
a $25.00 contribution to the Eye Bank. . . . Club's apple dumpling sale will be held on October 8.  

EMMAUS:   No September report.

KUHNSVILLE AREA:   Our club hosted the Region 1, Zone  B zone meeting. . . .Received a membership applica-
tion. . . .Bought eyeglasses for sight impaired child. . . .Donated $200 to the 14-K Eye Care Center and $400 to
Beacon Lodge camp . . . .Started planning the September 23 chicken barbecue. 

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP:  The FREE eye exam program has had eight applicants so far.. . . A wheelchair was loaned to
a local woman. . . .Received a new hospital bed donated by a local resident. . . . Cole. Shower seats were loaned to
two residents. . . .A Go-Go chair was donated to our club. . . . A check for $2,500 was received from the estate of a
Lions member who passed away.. . . .Joe Transue approved as a new member.

LEHIGH VALLEY SATURDAY A.M.:  Will have White Cane at Redners on September 29, 30 and Oct. 1. . . .Four
members attended the District Rally on September 28. . . .We plan to have two or three schools for the Peace Poster
contest this year. . . .First shipment of Gertrude Hawk candy bars expected in September.

LOWER LEHIGH:  Collection of eyeglasses, aluminum cans and food for the Zionsville Food Bank continue. . . . Fall
Flea Market was held on September 9 and raised $5,390 with 26 club members and some spouses, non-Lions and
people from IMPACT participating. . . .Our concession stand at IronPigs games raised $8,236 for the season. . . .A
new BonTon sale booklet campaign kicked off. 

MOUNTAINVILLE:  A pancake breakfast fundraiser at Applebee's on Cedar Crest Blvd. was held on September 9. .
. .Held White Cane Days at Redner's Market on October 6 and 7. . .Two members attended CVL Needs Breakfast. .
. . Sold filled rolls on October 5. . . .Gathering non-perishable food items to fill three baskets by Thanksgiving for needy
families. . .Selling tickets for Holiday Basket Raffle drawing December 13, $15 each. . . .Four members attended
Allentown Center City Lions Club charter night on October 10.

ONTELAUNEE:   No September report. . . .Our faithful member, PDG Elmer Baer, passed away on October 5th.  

SLATEDALE-EMERALD AREA:  No September report.    

SLATINGTON:  Annual car show fundraiser was very successful with 310 cars on the field - 40 members and 22 non-
members helped work. .  .Several members cooked 200+ steaks for the Northern Lehigh High School wrestling team's
annual steak fry fundraiser. . . .Assisted Boy Scout troop by lending them our tables for an event . . . .Presented 100th
Year Centennial Award pin to member Dick Fox for sponsoring two new members. . . .Approved up to $2,500 for
Center for Vision Loss Needs breakfast. . .Okayed eyeglasses for two needy Slatington residents. . . .Donated $500
to Leader Dog Program. . .Sponsored duck race for Northern Lehigh Center.

UPPER LEHIGH:  The  club made  three donations - $600 to Neffs UCC Church, $400 to Schnecksville  Fire Co. and
$50 to Neffs Fire Co. . . . As a Centennial project, we planted a tree at North Whitehall Municipal Building and have
four benches with Lions inscriptions on them. . . .A Lion statue will be placed at Independence Park with cameras on
it.. . . Beginning in October, club's general meetings are on 2nd Wednesday at Schnecksville Grange with meal
catered by Kornfeind's Market. Business meeting on 4th Monday at Neffs Bank, no food or beverages.. . .Club's
Festival and Craft Show netted $10,600. . . .Charter Night November 6.

REGION II
BATH: Our club hosted the September 20 zone meeting. . . .Two members deliver Meals On Wheel to elderly on
weekly basis. . . .Visited Slatington steak fry. . . .Had a drinks and snacks stand at the Suds & Spuds Festival in Bath.
. . Planned a membership meeting for November 1st with invitation letters sent out for good attendance. Looking for
new members as we celebrate our 90th anniversary in March 2018.

CATASAUQUA AREA:   Catasauqua High Rise Bingo held on September  11. . . .Holiday Meal for the elderly at St.
Paul's Church on December 2. . . .Children's Christmas Shopping Spree at Walgreens in Bethlehem on December
16. . . .Cheer drawing fundraiser December 12.  

COOPERSBURG:  No September report. 

COPLAY:    No  September report. 

HANOVER TOWNSHIP:  No September report.  

HELLERTOWN:    Monthly can recycling and hoagie sales. . . .Golf outing held in September.  

SAUCON VALLEY:  Have monthly public breakfasts from October through March from 8 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at Se-
Wy-Co Fire Co.  

UPPER SAUCON:  Planning underway for a new car show. . 

WHITEHALL:   Club donated $100 to American Heart Association/Stroke Association in memory of Bonnie Merkel. .
. .Paid pledges of $500 to Minsi Trail Boy Scout Council and $400 to Center for Vision Loss. . . .Made plans for White
Cane Day in October . . .Made plans for Whitehall Fall Festival and Community Days.

REGION III
BANGOR:  Selling 50 / 50 tickets to be drawn in December. . . .Having Rita's ice lid sale. . .Made  $200  donation to
Center for Vision Loss. . .Had pastie sale. . .Selling meat sticks.

BETHLEHEM TOWNSHIP:    Will donate a bench to Bethlehem Township Community. . . . .No Activities listed in
September report. . .  

EASTON:  Collected food donated by Wegman's and delivered it to food bank at ProJect of Easton four times. . .
.Drove sight-impaired woman from Easton area to a meeting in Allentown and back home.. .  .35 people attended our
annual picnic at the Frank Poswistilo Pavilion in Glendon.  Pavilion named after long-time member who was Glendon
solicitor for many years.

HECKTOWN - LOWER NAZARETH:  No  September report.  

MOORE TOWNSHIP:  Have recycling bin at township building. No September report.  

NAZARETH:  No September report.  

PALMER TOWNSHIP: Displayed many events for local organizations on Lions electronic sign.

PLAINFIELD TOWNSHIP: Continuing sales of brooms and RADA cutlery. . . .Preparing for our September book sale
of Yankee candle products and online sales continuing..   

RICHMOND:  Two Lions members volunteer at Mt. Bethel Food Pantry. . . .We maintain Lions ball park . . . Bluebird
project, construction and sales. . . .386 chicken barbecue dinners served. . . .Lion Robert Olson, P.O. Box 691,
Bangor, PA 18013 installed as club secretary, when Lion James Emmons resigned due to health reasons. . . .Ladies
Night celebrated on October 18. . . .Club volunteers at Jacktown Fall Show and White Cane.

TATAMY-STOCKERTOWN:  Inducted LCIF Coordinator. . . .Planning future fundraiser.. 

WILSON BOROUGH:  Donated $500 to Center for Vision Loss. . . .Sponsored Peace  Poster contest at St. Jane's
School in Wilson Borough.  

LIONESS CLUBS ACTIVITIES
(EDITOR'S NOTE: Items are selected from monthly M&A reports, a month prior to publication, sent in by Lions

club secretaries to the Editor. Mail to: Tattle Tailer Editor, 2556 Wood's Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014 or E-Mail: tattle-
tailer14k@rcn.com. We'll publish as much as space allows.) REMINDER: Pictures of club activities are wanted for Tattle Tailer.

FORKS TOWNSHIP: No September report.

LEHIGH TOWNSHIP:  Look for the Lehigh  Township Lioness Club at Dream Come True at Becky's Drive-in on October 1.
We will hold our annual Chinese Auction with all ticket sales donated to Dream Come True.    

MOORE TOWNSHIP:  No September report.  

NORTHAMPTON AREA:   Our club will hold a bake sale on Saturday, October 7 at Ace Hardware on Rt. 329. . . .Eight club
members attended the District Rally on September 28. . . .We are selling Gertrude Hawk candy bars. 

Family owned and operated for over 100 years.

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

A Full Service Funeral Home, Offering

Affordable, Traditional & Cremation

Services to Families of all Faiths.

John H. Simons, Supervisor

Frances Bensing, Funeral Director

2165 Community Drive

(Route 946 Moorestown)

Bath, PA 18014

610-759-3901
www.bensingfuneralhome.com

610-759-3901

George G. Bensing
Funeral Home, Inc.

ON-SITE
CREMATIONS

SAUCON VALLEY LIONS - Breakfasts on first
Sunday, Oct. thru March, 8 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. at Se-Wy-
Co Fire Co., 3621 Old Phila. Pike, Bethlehem. Oct. 1 -
Menu: Eggs, omelets, Special chocolate chip or blue-
berry pancakes, french toast, bacon, ham, sausage,
and chip beef, juice and coffee.

DISTRICT 14K CHARITABLE ENTERPRISES -

Will have Night at the Lehigh Valley Phantoms hock-
ey game on November  29 at the PPL Center in
Allentown. Game time, 7:00 p.m. Cost: $20 /person.
Reservations by Nov. 15, 2017 to PDG Marsha
Johnston, 4426 Bachman Dr., Schnecksville, PA 18078.
(Please include a self-addressed stamped envelope to
receive your  tickets.)

COMING EVENTS

Updates to 2017-2018
District Directory

Month of October Devoted
To Supporting White Cane

October is our designated month for White Cane, but it can
be observed any other time of the year. Chairman Lion Dick
Schreiner encourages clubs to pick an event and participate in
this activity. You don't have to hold an event in October, but
Lion Dick encourages clubs to help bring awareness to the pub-
lic by explaining what White Cane is all about. You may also
hold more than one event in order to raise funds for the blind.
Or you can put up a card table at a local market and ask for
funds and give shoppers a little white cane to show your appre-
ciation. Each time you have a fundraiser, please complete an
activity form and submit it to Lion Schreiner before March 20,
2018.

You may submit it to him by e-mail at htcmrs@al.com or by
U.S. mail to Dick Schreiner, 6429 Schantz Rd., Allentown, PA
18104.  Please list the activities, “man” hours, and dollar
amounts raised.  Man-hours are calculated as one hour per per-
son. White Cane forms are on the 14-K website.



Continued from Page 1

amounting to $53,000.
Participating clubs received a
thank-you card containing a
patch which can be displayed
on club flags. A goal of
$53,000 has also been set for
2017-2018 and by the end of
the breakfast, $43,000 had
been raised through club
pledges and gifts.

A highlight of the event
was the premier of a video
produced by ASR Media
Productions, which focused
on how our agency has
impacted the life of Dorothy,
one of our clients. The video
can be viewed at www.cen-
terforvisionloss.org. Doug
and various staff then shared
agency program successes
including braille classes, the

Community Service Project
to benefit Animals in Distress
as part of CVL's Camp I
CAN! Curriculum and the
development of a new com-
munity outreach program
about eye health and vision
loss which targets Spanish-
speaking members of our
community.

PDG Lowell Hawk, rep-
resenting the new NE PA
Lions Service Foundation,
then presented Doug with  a
grant of $12,500 which will
be used to employ a Vision
Rehabilitation Therapist for
200 hours for one year. This
grant is so exciting because it
gives the agency the capacity
to reach more clients, either
individually or in small
learning groups, to provide

them with the tools they
need to improve their lives
with vision loss.

The Center for Vision
Loss is also pleased to report
that Lions are well represent-
ed on the agency board of
directors in 2017-2018. IPD
Marsha Johnston is serving
in the one-year seat specifi-
cally designed for the imme-
diate past district governor.
PDG Linwood Gehris is the
new board President. Mike
Wambaugh is the new vice
president, and Fred Folland
is the new treasurer.  Lions
District 14-K and Center for
Vision Loss working together
-- a combination which can-
not be beat!  Thank you,
Lions!
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Center for Vision Loss
Has Needs Breakfast  

TATTLE TAILER
BOOSTERS

Lions Club of Bath
Tatamy-Stockertown Lions Club                   

Plainfield Twsp. Lions Club
Saucon Valley Lions Club

INDIVIDUALS

Lion Joseph J. Chunko, PDG
Lion Helen L. Chunko
Lion Silas J. Rodenbach
Norma I. Rodenbach
Emily A. Danner, 14Klowns
Lion Richard E. Danner
Lion Bill Halbfoerster, PDG
Lion Glen E. Santee, PDG
Lion Joanne A. Santee
Lion Doug Yingling
Lion Fred C. Folland, PDG
Lion Diane E. Folland
Lion Marvin W. Schoch
Lioness Lion Gloria F. Schoch
Lion Don Kaufman, Dist. Gov.
Cindy Kaufman

Lion Gail Pfeiffer
Lion Diane Bowman
Lion  Doris Faulds
Lion Keith J. Lieberman
Lion Ken Lieberman
Lion Noreen Overpeck
Lion Vivian Smith
Lion  Dave Fatzinger
Lion Cheryl Fatzinger
Lion  Frieda Soska
Joe Soska, Sr.
Lion Mary Neher
Lion Kathy Fenstermacher
Lion Katrina Fenstermacher
Lion Rachel Fenstermacher

Be A Tattle Tailer Booster 
for 2017-18

Donations:  $5.00 per Individual –– 
$25.00  or  More Per Club for Lions Year

Print INDIVIDUAL NAMES or CLUBS as you wish them to
appear in the TATTLE TAILER and send the appropriate
amount to the address below. Your continued contributions
help make this publication possible. Businesses cannot be
included on the boosters list, but must be inserted as dis-
play advertising. The new list for lions year 2017-18 begins
with this July publication.

Make Checks Payable to: 

LIONS DISTRICT 14-K

Send to:  PDG Wm. J. Halbfoerster, Jr.,

2556 Wood’s Edge Rd., Bath, PA 18014

CLUBS

Two New Members

Three new members were inducted by DG Don  Kaufman at a recent meeting of the Saucon
Valley Lions. 

Members Inducted

Grace Siegel and Karen Bausch were installed as new members of   the Whitehall Lions Club by
DG Don Kaufman.

'The Future of Peace'

Theme for Contest
October 1st was the deadline to order Peace Poster con-

test kits from Lions Clubs International. If your club didn't,
then it doesn't matter. But if your club did, there are deadlines
that apply otherwise, says District 14-K chairman PDG Joe
Chunko.  Whatever the case, “The Future of Peace” is the
theme for the 2017-2018 contest for each school or youth
group to follow. The kit contains contest guide and rules. 

• November 11 - Deadline for all clubs to send one win-
ning poster (per contest sponsored) to Lion Joe. He must
receive the poster or posters by November 11 to qualify.
Please contact him to make arrangements to drop off your
poster.

• November 20 - Judging of the district Peace Posters.
Location to be determined.

• December 1 -  Postmark deadline for the district gov-
ernor to send one winning poster from the District to the
Multi District 14 Council Chairperson.

Entries that do not meet these deadlines will be disqual-
ified. 

Since this is the 100th anniversary of Lionism, let's try  to
have 100% club participation for this contest. If you have any
questions, contact him at 610-838-9373. Thank you for partic-
ipating in this extremely important project. 

Area of Focus Can Apply To the District Policies
Multiple District 14 has been given most important areas of

focus, which can be applied to the district in Lions.
1. Look at possible corporate sponsorship for the convention.
2. Review the schedule for the convention. 
3. Find ways to make the convention more family friendly to

attract more Lions.
4. Explore how to make the convention self-sustaining.
5. Incorporate more service projects into the convention.

• Improve Public Relations/Marketing
1. Provide a digital media program to reach all Lions.
2. Improve use of marketing tools such as free TV time and

free radio time in exchange for volunteering at telethons, etc.
LAMAR digital billboards offer use of unused space free of
charge.

3. Increase use of photo ops during Lion activities at all levels.

• Leadership
1. Improve training at the District and Club levels for

leaders.
2. Mentorship training to improve mentoring at all levels.
3. Leadership Institute attendees should be Lions that

intent to move forward in Lionism, not someone who has no
intention of moving forward.
• Financial 

1. Consider digital meetings (conference calls) for
Multiple District leaders instead of face to face meetings to
decrease cost of committee travel.

2. Provide education for better understanding of district
budget by executive committee.

3. Review budget line items to decrease expenses as
they relate to set items within policy.
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Nazareth Lions Club 

Members of the  
Nazareth Lions Club and 
their Lion mascot again 

participated in the annual 
Nazareth Halloween Parade, 
tossing candy to hundreds 
of children along the mile 
and a half parade route. 

 


